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Dear WSMS Families, 	
 	

It’s been a fantastic start to the 2025 - 2026 school year! We are looking forward to working 
together as a team to provide your child the very best educational experience. The Panther 
Post is one way in which we maintain communication between school and home. It contains a 
variety of academic updates, important dates, and items of interest. Thank you for taking the 
time to read it. 	
 	

WSMS is committed to ensuring a positive learning environment for all. This commitment 
comes with a focus on learning, consistent attendance, and adherence to the school rules. 
Consistency in these three areas will allow our students the opportunity to develop the 
positive habits that will make them successful young adults. While we recognize that students 
in middle school should be able to be in charge of their own success, parents/guardians can 
have a great impact in setting the stage. How? I always like to give our parents three specific 
areas they can support their students in having a happy, productive school year. Here they are: 	
 	

Learning 	
- Let your child know you think school is important. Talk about what they’re learning. 	
- Encourage persistence: Children learn persistence when they are successful at a challenging 
task. Let them know that not everything comes easy. This will help them gain confidence and 
successfully negotiate difficult situations when they are older. 	
- Talk to them about their future: School success is one of the keys to a happy and fulfilling 
future. Talk with them about their dreams/goals and make the connection to how school fits 
within this vision. 	
 	

Attendance	
- Encourage your child to get enough sleep to help them wake up easier in the morning. 	
- Leave home with plenty of time to get to school. 	
- Try to schedule appointments before or after school hours. 	

School Rules	
- Familiarize yourself with the school rules, guidelines, and expectations in our handbook. 	
- Reinforce that school is currently their “job” and just like your job, there are expectations. 
This will help them prepare for high school and beyond.	
- Talk to your kids about the rules at your job. Compare them. For example, what is the dress 
code at your job? This helps students understand the purpose of school rules. 	
 	

Finally, encourage your child to develop a great work ethic. Vince Lombardi was quoted as 
saying, “The only place success comes before work is in the dictionary.” A good work ethic will 
help develop personal pride and ensure that your student feels in control. Hard work pays off! 	
 	

This is my 11th year serving as Principal at WSMS. My own children graduated from the WSSD. 
We are blessed to be a part of such a strong learning community. We look forward to 
partnering with you to continue Serving With Passion to Ignite Creativity, Innovation, and 
Excellence in all of our students. Let’s have a great year!	
 	

Proud to be a Panther!	
 	

Ben Wopat 	
Principal 	
Twitter.com/coachwopat	
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FALL SPORTS SCHEDULE LINK

https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/schools/middle-school/activities/athletics#
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The Success Center 
  ✨  Does your student need a little extra support staying on top of assignments? 
        We’re here to help! 

  📚  What We Offer: 
	 • Guided homework assistance in all core subjects 
	 • A quiet, structured space for focus and productivity 
	 • Encouragement to build study skills and independence 
	 • Caring, qualified staff who make learning fun! 

  🕗  Hours: 
	 • Mornings before school  
  	    from 7:15 a.m. to 7:45 a.m. 
	 • Afternoons after school  
	    from 3:15 p.m. to 3:45 p.m. 

  📍  Location: 
	 • Room 213 (upstairs)  Mrs. Jambois and Mrs. Gross
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The West Salem School District prohibits discrimination in all its programs and activities on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, 
disability, and where applicable, sex, martial status, familial status, parental status, religion, sexual orientation, genetic information, political 
beliefs, reprisal, or because all or part of an individual’s income is derived from any public assistance program. (Not all prohibited bases 
apply to all programs.) Persons with disabilities who require alternative means for communication of program information (Braille, large print, 
audiotape, etc.) should contact the Pupil Services Director at (608) 786-0700. To file a complaint of discrimination write to: Pupil Services 
Director at 405 East Hamlin Street, West Salem, WI 54669 or call (608)786-0700. The West Salem School District is an equal opportunity 
provider and employer.

SEPTEMBER LUNCH MENU

https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/1526/sites/10966/menus/106107?date=2025-09-01&calendarView=month
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